Evans, Rebecca

From: Russell Mclean

Sent: 14 May 2024 15:02

To: A1 in Northumberland: Morpeth to Ellingham

Subject: RE: A1 in Northumberland - Morpeth to Ellingham - consultation letter
Attachments: 7.3 Updated Outline Construction Environmental Management Plan.pdf

Good afternoon,

In line with the request to confirm the version of Appendix A included in the Outline CEMP Rev 10
at REP11, it is indeed correct and remains unchanged. This has been confirmed to Historic
England representatives and the OCEMP has been update to include the Appendix and is
attached.

Thanks Russ

Russell Mclean

Senior Project Manager

Regional Investment Programme (RIP) Yorkshire & North East
National Highways|2City Walk|Leeds|LS11 9AR

From: Al in Northumberland: Morpeth to Ellingham ||| G

Sent: Friday, May 10, 2024 1:36 PM
To: Al in Northumberland: Morpeth to Ellingham ||| G
Subject: Al in Northumberland - Morpeth to Ellingham - consultation letter

Good afternoon,

Please find attached a letter from the Secretary of State. The letter requests information from National Highways,
Northern Gas Networks and Historic England.

The deadline for response is 17 May 2024 to this mailbox.

Kind regards,
Rebecca

Rebecca Evans | Case Officer — National Infrastructure

A
The Planning
Inspectorate

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice which can be
accessed by clicking this link.
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